

## UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

## MAR 1 1 2014

OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Certified Mail#: (b)(6) Privacy, (b)(7)(C) Enf. Privacy

In Reply Refer to: EPA File No: 09R-13-R6

Mr. Garry Sweeney
FHEO Region VI
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
801 Cherry Street
Unit 45, Suite 2500
Fort Worth, TX 78102-6803

Re: REFERRAL OF SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION

Dear Mr. Sweeney:

On February 18, 2014, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency received supplemental information from https://example.complaint.com/privacy.(b)(7)(c) Enf. Privacy regarding his Title VI complaint which is enclosed with this letter. On September 30, 2013, EPA forwarded complaint and supporting information to you.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Ericka Farrell at 202-564-0717 or via email at farrell.ericka@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

James Kenney

Acting Assistant Director Office of Civil Rights

Enclosures

cc: Ken Redden, Assistant General Counsel

Civil Rights and Finance Law Office (MC 2399A)

Samuel Coleman, Deputy Civil Rights Official U.S. EPA Region VI

Nellie Roblez, EEO Manager U.S. EPA Region VI

(b)(6) Privacy, (b)(7)(C) Enf. Privacy Complainant